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Dear Student 

I wanted to send you a message to introduce myself to you. My name is Dr Harris and I am going to be your 
new Headteacher from January 2022, although you will see me around the school from September. I’m 
really looking forward to coming to Taverham. 

I plan to meet you properly in September but hopefully I’ll get a chance to meet some of you before we 
break up for the summer. I will be interested to understand what you are doing to achieve success towards 
your A-levels and GCSEs but also what you think the school could do to become even better. 

I believe that the more you put into life, the more you get out of it and that is just as true in school; the 
more you put in, the more you get out. I will have high expectations of you in terms of your work ethic and 
your behaviour and this is because I want nothing but the very best for you. Please think about this before 
you return in September so you can have an amazing start to the year. 

I am looking forward to meeting you soon. 

 

 

 

 

Dr Harris 
Headteacher designate 

mailto:office@taverhamhigh.org
mailto:office@taverhamhigh.org

